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Please respond to rfalaw

Frankly, these rules should have been standard operating procedure long ago.
Most debtors are not sophisticated enough to communicate this essential

information to their attorneys, resulting in a denial of essential rights when

and if counsel is unable to cull out this information in a timely manner.
Understandably, creditors oppose: their opportunities to abuse are diminished.
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